
2012 marks the 60th anniversary of the Tulip 
Festival on Parliament Hill. These flowers 
were a gift of thanks from the Netherlands for 
providing protection to the Dutch royal family 
during the Second World War.

This tulip represents my wish to welcome 
and protect refugees and immigrants and to 
see them flourish in Canada. 

Bill C-31 works against this.
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A Tulip for
Refugees



Dear 

As a constituent in your riding I ask that you 
vote against Bill C-31, Protecting Canada’s 
Immigration System Act. Despite its name, it 
will put refugees and many immigrants at risk.

Bill C-31 must be withdrawn and replaced 
with legislation which is fair, affordable, and 
independent, and which complies with the 
Canadian Charter of Rights and Freedoms 
and Canada’s international obligations.

________________________________
________________________________

Yours sincerely,

Signature:
Name:
Postal code:

______________________

Member of Parliament 
House of Commons 
Ottawa ON, K1A 0A6
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postage 
necessary


